
Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we approach our annual fundraiser for the Senior Center, 

we are reaching out to our valued community members for support. This year's event will take 

place on [Date] at [Location]. 

The Senior Center has been a vital resource for our elderly community, providing essential 

services and activities that enhance their quality of life. However, to continue our mission, we 

need your help. 

We kindly ask you to consider donating to our fundraiser. Your generous contribution will 

directly support our programs, including [specific programs or services]. Every dollar makes a 

difference and helps us to create a welcoming environment for our seniors. 

Please feel free to reach out to us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address] if you have any 

questions or need more information. We appreciate your support and look forward to seeing you 

at the event! 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Senior Center Name] 

[Address] 

[Phone Number] 


